MVHC Minutes
4-9-20

The executive board met in a Zoom meeting. The meeting began at 6:05 P.M.
In attendance: Julie Flanders, Jen Rand, Jill Lane, Lisa Scannell

Julie reported that Lucile Bump is available for a clinic sometime in the fall if we decide
to hold an event then. The Dressage Foundation grant can still be used at that time.

It was decided that Jill should put out an email letting everyone know that all planned
events for the Horse Council are on hold for the time being.

Lisa wondered if the scholarship check should be mailed to Kaz. Jen and Julie said
that we need confirmation of her grades from the college first. Lisa will contact Ginny
to get this information.

There have been no reports of people calling for help with their horses due to COVID
19 so far.

The meeting ended at 6:25 PM.



